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Kathleen,
It was nice to finally meet you face to face at the OAS meeting last month.  I mentioned to you that I
thought there was a mistake on the SRS data sheet you brought for us.  2003-1 was one that we
wrote a letter saying we thought our regulations were already compatible.  We received a letter
back from the NRC that we were.  On the SRS data sheet it says that they are proposed but not final. 
I really thought we took care of that before IMPEP in 2012.  Do we need to send something else to
clear this up? 
 
Beth Shelton
Field Office Manager
Division of Radiological Health
Nashville Field Office
Office: (615) 687-7017
Email: Beth.Shelton@TN.gov  

 
Sign-up for the TDEC E-Newsletter.
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